
 

9th February 24 
 
We are delighted to celebrate with Bert and Florence Arthur on the safe and smooth arrival 
of their baby Granddaughter, Annabella who was born to Mary and her husband Elomobor 
in London on Sunday evening. Big brother David is very proud! The family thanks you for 
your prayers. 

 
In three weeks’ time we will be holding our Annual General Business Meeting on 
Wednesday 6th March at 7.30pm. Having joined the Eldership in July 2022, Derek Leith will 
now be formally appointed as a Trustee at that meeting. All members are encouraged to 
attend as we look back over 2023 and look ahead to the coming months of ministry as a 
church. 
(Activity leaders are reminded to be thinking of what to write in their report of their 
activities over the year 2023 and send them in to Sally as soon as possible!) 

 
This Sunday, in the morning service Willie will continue our series of studies in Exodus and 
we will share communion together. Do join us at 11am for that service and remember that 
you can come early to join the weekly prayer meeting in the side hall at 10.30am. 
  
In the evening this week we are looking forward to having Mark Brown coming to preach in 
our series in Titus. 
  

 
Give thanks with Aberdeen University CU this week for their Events Week which has been 
running each day with a outreach events each lunchtime and the evening. RGU CU will be 
holding their Events Week this coming week and will be holding two of their evening events 
in Hebron so do continue to pray for the work they do to share the Gospel with friends and 
fellow students. 

 
Due to the school mid-term break over this weekend and into next week, Monday Club and 
Mainly Music will not be running. 
Also note that Jonny and Sally will both be away with their families for the long weekend. 
Jonny will be back in the office on Wednesday but if you should require anything before 
then please contact elders@hebronaberdeen.org.uk. 
 
 
Every Blessing,  
 

 
   

 

 


